
                                                                                                               
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
We hope that everybody enjoyed the 3-day weekend! We are looking forward to our Jubilee Fun Day on 

Friday! We will be decorating biscuits, making crowns and creating portraits of the Queen! 

 
We are also very excited about our trip to Bockett’s Farm next week (Tuesday 21st June). If you have not 

yet returned the forms or paid for our trip, please do so as soon as possible. A big thank you to those parents 

who have already done so. 

 

Reminder:  
As the weather gets warmer and sunnier, please ensure that your child has a 

labelled water bottle and sunhat each day, and apply sunblock before school. 
 

Phonics:  

Please continue to practise the Phase 3 long vowel sounds and Phase 2 digraphs previously taught. Our 

focus this week is on consonant-consonant-vowel-consonant (CCVC) words such as sweet and slight; 
CCCVC words such as screen and sprain and CCV words such as star and clear. Please revise all of the 

tricky words from Phases 2-4. (See Evidence Me post on 17th May.) 

 

Reading: 

Please note that we will be reading on Tuesday and Thursday this week. 

 
Maths: 

We will be focusing on saying the number that is 1 more or 1 less than a number up to 20, number bonds to 
10 and counting forwards and backwards along a number line to work 

out addition and subtraction number stories. 

 

 
 

Handwriting: As this is a four-day week at school, we will not introduce a new letter this week. We will 

introduce two new letters next week instead. Please work on the letter formation of any letters that your 

child needs more practice with on paper at home. 

                                                          
When working on handwriting at home, please ensure that your child uses a lead pencil (no felt 

tips/colouring pencils/biros please). Your child should be sitting comfortably and holding the pencil with 

the correct tripod grip.  

 
Thank you for your continued support, 

The Reception Team 

 

13th June 2022 


